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Report on Career Counseling Program at Dhupguri Girls’ College 
Date: September 22, 2022 

Venue: Online Session 
Organizer: Career Counseling Cell, Dhupguri Girls’ College 

                                                                    Speaker: Dr. Ashif Akram,  

                                                                   Students Attendance Number:35 

Introduction: 

On September 22, 2022, the Career Counseling Cell of Dhupguri Girls’ College organized an 
online career counseling program. The session aimed to provide valuable insights and 
guidance to students regarding career choices, foreign experiences, and studying abroad. 
Dr. Ashish Akram, an esteemed professional with experience from IIT Bombay and currently 
affiliated with University of Kansus in the United States of America, conducted the session. 

Program Highlights: 

Expert Guidance: Dr. Ashif Akram, with his extensive background in academia and 
international experience, provided valuable guidance to the participants. His expertise in the 
field of career counseling and education added immense value to the session. 

Career Choices: The session covered a wide range of career options available to students 
in various fields. Dr. Akram discussed the importance of aligning one’s interests, skills, and 
aspirations with suitable career paths. He emphasized the need for thorough research and 
self-assessment when making career decisions. 

Foreign Experiences: Dr. Akram shared insights into the benefits of seeking international 
experiences, such as studying abroad or pursuing internships in foreign countries. He 
highlighted the opportunities for personal and professional growth that come with exposure 
to diverse cultures and educational environments. 

 



 

 

Studying Abroad: A significant portion of the session was dedicated to discussing the 
process of studying abroad. Dr. Akram provided valuable information on admission 
requirements, scholarship opportunities, and tips for adapting to life in a foreign country. He 
addressed common concerns and misconceptions about studying abroad, encouraging 
students to explore this option as a means of enhancing their academic and career 
prospects. 

 

Interactive Q&A: The session concluded with an interactive question-and-answer session, 
where participants had the opportunity to seek clarification on specific topics and engage 
in discussions with Dr. Akram. This segment allowed for personalized guidance tailored to 
the needs and interests of the students. 

Conclusion: 

The career counseling program conducted by Dr. Ashif Akram was a resounding success, 
providing students with valuable insights and guidance to navigate their career paths 
effectively. The session not only equipped participants with information about various 
career options and international opportunities but also inspired them to pursue their goals 
with confidence and determination. The Career Counseling Cell expresses its gratitude to 
Dr. Akram for his valuable contribution and looks forward to organizing similar programs in 
the future to support the academic and professional development of the students. 
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